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•  

Important Dates 
 

Saturday 20th May – Official Bee Hive Opening   Tuesday 23rd May – Class Photos 

Thursday 25th May – School Disco – Y1 and Y2  Friday 26th May – Last day of half term 

Monday 12th June – Phonics Screening Check Week – Year 1 

Thursday 15th June – Superman Shop     

Tuesday 20th June – New Parents’ Meetings (9:30am & 6:30pm) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Latest News 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I can’t believe there’s less than two weeks till the 

half term holidays – time is flying by. We’re all 

super egg-cited in school with the arrival of our 

‘Living Eggs’ in Nursery. We have ten eggs in an 

incubator and the children are watching in 

anticipation of them hatching. We will have a 

webcam hooked up very shortly, so we can 

keep an eye on them (we’ll let you have a link to 

the live feed) and all classes will be spending 

some time visiting Nursery to find out all about 

them – thank you to FONS for making this special 

activity happen in our school!  

We are currently working on a new attendance 

policy through the Together Learning Trust, as 

soon as it is ready, we will share it with the school 

community, In the meantime, please ensure you 

fill out any holiday request forms and let the 

office have them. If your child is going to be late 

or absent from school, please ensure you let the 

office know before 9:30am.  

Enjoy the rest of the news! 

Mrs Emma Barker 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Netherton Infant & Nursery School Newsletter 

No. 17 Wednesday 17th May 2023 

Bee Hive Opening 

A reminder that our outdoor classroom will be 

officially opened on Saturday from 10am-12pm 

– we’d love it if you could pop by for a drink and 

a slice of cake. The weather looks like it might be 

kind to us – so hopefully we can make it a real 

celebration of lots of hard work and dedication 

over many, many years and many, many 

families. If you’d like to donate some baking, 

then we’d be very grateful!  
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Netherton Infant & Nursery School Newsletter 

No. 17 Wednesday 17th May 2023 

Playground Buddies 

We have lots of responsible role models from our 

Year 2 classes that help in Nursery at lunchtimes. 

They encourage our school rules of ‘Kind Hands, 

Kind Feet and Kind Mouths’ and help the 

children to create fun games. Thanks to FONS, 

we now have official playground buddy outfits, 

so our amazing pupils can easily be spotted 

helping others and feel special too! Thank you 

FONS for making this possible.   

 

Disco – Years 1 & 2 

It’s back! It’s a week on Thursday – please come 

to your classroom door to be registered. Pick up 

will also be through your normal classroom door. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

King’s Coronation  

The coronation celebrations were a real treat in 

school and we’re sure that children will 

remember them for many years to come. 

We’ve shared many photos on our social media 

sites, but here are a few from our portrait 

display… 
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